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UPDATED: Pasco Tax Collector’s Office to Temporarily Close  
Due to Uncertainty of Hurricane Ian 

 
 
The five branches of the Pasco County Tax Collector’s Office will be closing at 12:30 PM on Tuesday 
September 27, remain closed on Wednesday September 28, Thursday September 29 and reopen at 8:30 
AM Friday September 30.  This is due to the uncertainty posed to the Tampa Bay Area by Hurricane 
Ian.  These closures and re-openings may change depending on any alteration in the path of the storm 
and its impact on Pasco County. 
 
“We apologize for any inconvenience these closures may cause,” Tax Collector Mike Fasano states. “To 
ensure the safety of our staff and our customers, it is prudent for us to temporarily close during this 
time.  We encourage all residents to prepare for this storm.  If all goes well, we plan to be back in 
business on Friday morning. On behalf of our tax collector staff and family, we thank you for your 
understanding.” 
 
During the closure, please visit our website at www.pascotaxes.com for any online information and 
services that may be available.   
 

http://www.pascotaxes.com/

